The University of Canterbury is a signatory to the Australian and New Zealand Council for the Care of Animals in Research and Teaching (ANZCAART) Openness Agreement on Animal Research and Teaching in New Zealand. This commits the University to making information on animal use, whether for teaching or research purposes, available through our website, through communications to the media, and through public engagement activities. Our staff and students recognise the importance of open dialogue with the public who deserve to be well informed about why, when, and how animals are used in our institution. The University of Canterbury is one of 21 organisations from around New Zealand to have signed the agreement.

